Tulare County Agricultural Commissioner/Sealer

Marilyn Kinoshita, Agricultural Commissioner
Sealer of Weights and Measures

Tom Tucker, Assistant Agricultural Commissioner
Sealer of Weights and Measures

January 30, 2013

To: Tulare County Citrus Handlers

Dear Citrus Handler:

The voluntary 48 hour waiting period to ship citrus fruit is now lifted. County inspectors are
coordinating well with all citrus handlers to meet their inspection needs. Thank you for working
cooperatively with us in this effort to protect the industry and integrity of your labels by keeping

freeze-damaged fruit out of wholesale and retail market channels.

We appreciate your help. Do not hesitate to contact me or my staff, if you have questions or
concerns regarding inspection uniformity at (559)684-3350.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Kinoshita
Agricultural Commissioner/Sealer
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